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December 6, 2017 

 

Dear Band Families: 
 

The annual Chino Holiday parade will take place on Saturday, December 9, 2017. 
 

Please be aware of the following in regards to the parade performance: 

 Students are to be at MAGNOLIA JHS by 7:00 a.m. 

 We need help with trucks/trailer for equipment. Please email me if you are 

able to help with this. 

 BAND: Students are to be wearing their band shirt, spandex shorts, band shoes, 

and black mid-calf or crew socks when they arrive at MAGNOLIA JHS. 

 BAND: Students are not to wear rings, wristbands, earrings, makeup, or 

hairspray/gel. 

 GUARD has separately assigned dress, hair, and makeup. 

 BAND: Long hair is to be up on top of the head, preferably in a bun. 

 The students should be done by 12-12:30 and need to be picked up at 

MAGNOLIA JHS. 
 

On the 9
h
, once the students arrive at the school, BAND students are to report to the Band 

Room (Room 33), GUARD students to the GUARD ROOM.   
 

GUARD students have already been assigned their dress requirements.   

 

BAND Students are to wear blue band shirts, black spandex shorts, black band shoes, and 

black mid-calf or crew socks.  Please do not allow the students to wear rings, wristbands, 

earrings, makeup, or hairspray/gel.  Any long hair is to be up off of the shoulders and 

pinned up on TOP of the head.  NO PONY TAILS OR BUNS ON THE BACK OF THE 

HEAD PLEASE. 
 

The bus will take the students to Ramona JHS, where we will stage and prepare for the 

parade.  The parade is scheduled to begin at 9:00 a.m., and will run along Riverside Drive 

from Yorba to Central and then south on Central to Chino.  Upon completion of the 

parade, we will get back on the bus and return to Magnolia JHS to put away the uniforms 

and equipment.  The students should be done by 12-12:30 pm. 
 

If anyone will be recording our performance on video, it would be greatly appreciated if a 

copy could be sent in for our archive.  The best videos show the entire group as much as 

possible while we are marching and playing.  Thank you in advance for your assistance. 
 

We are looking forward to seeing everyone at the parade! 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Jenkins 


